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November 20, 2023

To Whom It May Concern,

It is with great pleasure that | write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Joshua
Arnold. Mr. Arnold enrolled at Tooele Technical College in May of 2023 and is on
track to graduate from the Software Development program in the fall of 2024.
Maintaining the qualifications to be on the President’s List is a significant
accomplishment. Joshua has achieved this award on two separate occasions!

Out of 641 students at Tooele Tech, Joshua was selected to be the 2024 Business &
IT Student of the Year. The Software Development instructor, Austin Donovan, is
extremely impressed with Joshua. “He not only excels in writing programs and
developing solutions but also elevates team performance.”

Regarding education, Joshua thrives on learning new technologies and consistently
exhibits a contagious motivation that inspires his peers. | am confident that Joshua
will continue to contribute significantly in his future endeavors, bringing enthusiasm,
dedication, and a valuable skill set to any environment. Please contact me at (435)

248-1802 or paul.hacking@tooeletech.edu if you require additional information.

Sincerely,

(f)al :

Paul E. Hacking
College President
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